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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Newtown Historic Association presents   
“Metal Detecting in Bucks County"   

  
The March meeting of the Newtown Historic Association will be held on Monday, 

March 17th at 8:00 PM at the Half-Moon Inn, 105 Court St. (Court St. & Centre 

Ave.), Newtown.  

 

The Newtown Historic Association has invited Dr. John Whitehead – a resident of 

Newtown who will speak on “Metal Detecting in Bucks County”.  Dr. Whitehead has 

done extensive metal detecting all over Bucks County and especially the Newtown area 

and will show and explain some of the rare items that he has found.     

 

The public is invited and refreshments will be served.  This will prove to be a very 

interesting and informative meeting.  For further information call 215-968-3914 or visit 

the NHA Website www.newtownhistoric.org.     
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